STACK - Thomas & Catriona
(Lancaster) are delighted to
announce the birth of their first

child, a son, Thomas
Lancaster,weighing 8 Ibs., 6 0zs.
on April 17,1993 at Oakville
Trafalgar Hospital. Very happy
grandparents are Zena & Peter
Skaftved of Georgetown, Donald
& Elizabeth Lancaster of Toronto
and Mary Stack of Grosse
Pointe, Michigan.

SUITOR - Carolyn, Scott, and
big sister Meagan are pleased to
announce the arrival of Jesse
William on April 25th at George-
town and District Memorial Hos-
pital -- a happy 8 Ibs. 9 0z. boy.
Many thanks to Drs. Kumar and
Furness and to the super nursing
staff.

SPEHAR, Matt and Carmeli-
na welcome with love the birth of
their second child, Maria Tonica,
on April 2nd 1993, weighing8
pounds 10 ounces. A baby sister
for John William. Proud grand-
parents are Mr. & Mrs. John Spe-
har of Limehouse and Mr. & Mrs.
Joe Querques of Bellwood. A
special thank you to family and
friends and to the staff at Guelph
General Hospital.

VANDE KEMP - Ron and
Leslie are happy to announce the
arrival of their new daughter,
Kayla Brooke, born April 24,
1993 at 1:34 p.m. weighing 8
Ibs. 13 0zs. A great big thanks to
the nursing staff and Drs. Fur-
ness, Cawkwell, and Phipps at
Georgetown District Memorial
Hospital for helping to deliver the
thrill of a lifetime.

EADY - Don and Fran are
pleased to announce the arrival
of Jennifer Dona, born April 30,
1993, weighing 7 Ibs. 10 1/2 ozs.

New sister for Melissa and Kelsy.
Thanks to Dr.Tamari and the

nursing staff of the Credit Valley
Hospital.

P.S. To all our family and
friends, this is the final chapter.

VEENSTRA - Brian and
Michelle (Webster) are thrilled to
announce the birth of their first
child, Julia Ann born,Tuesday,
April 27,1993, weighing 7 Ibs.,13
0zs. Proud grandparents are Bob
and Ann Webster of Georgetown
and John and Rita Veenstra of
Glen Williams. Proud great
grandmothers are reda
Humphreys of Stewarttown and
Taaltje Stelpstra of Brampton.
Special thanks to Dr.'s Paul and
Debbie Zeni and Dr. Kumar as
well as all the O.B. staff at
Georgetown District Memorial
Hospital.

1993 Baby Honour Roll

CHANG - Philip and Karen
(Herbert) are happy to announce
the birth of their son Daniel Henry
Wai-Yue at North York General
Hospital on April 9th, 1993,
Proud grandparents Maurice and
Mildred Herbert.

WEBER - Dale and Dianne
are thrilled to announce the birth
of a son, Christopher Anthony, a
brother for Angela, born April 30,

-1993 weighing 7 Ibs. 9 ozs.

Proud grandparents are Kathleen
Mandarino, and Nelson and
Wendy Weber. Sincere thanks to
Dr. Kumar and the staff at
Georgetown and District Memori-
al Hospital.

DIXON, Blake and Carolyn
are thrilled to announce the safe
arrival of their third child, Kyle
Ronald, weighing 8 Ibs., 4 o0zs.
on April 22,1993 at Georgetown
and District Memorial Hospital.
Little brother for Cory and Melis-
sa. Proud grandparents are Mr. &
Mrs. Ron Dixon and Mr. & Mrs.
Leslie Batten of Georgetown.

Many thanks to Dr. Paul Zeni and |

the great nursing staff.

WILSON - David and Mau-
reen Wilson (nee Troup), RR #1
Norval, are pleased to announce
the arrival of twins, Mark Guy, 7
Ibs. 6 0z., and Emily Heather, 6
Ibs. 3 0z. Born 7 minutes apart
at Georgetown District and
Memorial Hospital, on April 23,
1993. Seventh and eighth grand-
children for Anne Wilson of Nor-
val, first grandchildren for Dou-
glas and Heather Troup of Jordan
Station. Proud great grandpar-
ents are Anna Troup of Jordan
Station, Bill and Pearl Birrell of
St. Catharines, and Eunice Wil-
son of Orton. Special thanks to
Drs. Kumar and Thompson and
the O.B. nurses at G. D. M. H.

BOYNTON - Brenda is proud
to announce the birth of her
beautiful baby girl, Catriona
Allysha Channel, on April 30th,
1993 at 10:30 p.m., weighing 7
Ibs. 5 1/2 ozs. Proud grandpar-
ents are Bob Boynton, Debbie
Yates, and Heather Boynton. A
first niece for Jane, James,
Kevin, and Lee-Anne. Special
thanks to the staff at Humber
Memorial Hospital, and Dr. J. S.
Rodgerson, and especially her
coaches, Debbie and Jane.
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KINGSHOTT - Brian and Sue
(Bailey) are pleased to announce
the arrival of their second child, a
son. Shawn Brian was born on
April 15, 1993 at 11:54 a.m.,
weighing 8 Ibs. 3 1/2 ozs., at
Georgetown District Memorial
Hospital. A little brother for
Shannon. Proud grandparents
are Mar| and Jack Bailey of
Georgetown, and June and Doug
Kingshott of Huttonville. Special
thanks to Dr. Cawkwell and the
nursing staff at G.D.M.H.

WATSON - John and Jody
(nee de Vries) and big sister
Katherine are pleased to
announce the birth of a beautiful
baby boy, Matthew Henry, on Fri-
day, April 30,1993 at 2:53 p.m.
weighing 10 Ibs. 7 ozs. Proud
grandparents are Henry & Elly

de Vries and Tom and Renee

Watson all of Acton. Special
thanks to the OB staff at Guelph
General Hospital.

CASKANETTE -- Bryan and
Anita (nee Bergsma) are jumping
with joy with the safe and healthy
arrival of Zachariah Wayne, born
April 4, 1993 at 3:34 p.m. weigh-
ing 8 Ibs. 7 1/2 ozs. Sixth grand-

child for Joe and Donna
Caskanette, and first grandchild
for Walter and Karen Bergsma.
First great grandchild for Simon
Hoogvorst in the Netherlands.
Huge thanks to Dr. Kumar and
the OB staff at Georgetown and
District Memorial Hospital.

GOLDSMITH -- Clarke and
Dianne (Michasiw) thank God for
the safe arrival of their second
son, William James, born of April
8th, 1993 at Georgetown and
District Memorial Hospital, weigh-
ing 7 Ibs. 8 0zs. Big brother Cory
IS so very excited and can't wait
to show him off to cousins Josh
and Michael Burhill. Proud grand-
parents are Mary Goldsmith of
Oshawa, Ruth and Tony
Michasiw of Georgetown. Great
grandmothers are B. Goldsmith,
K. Michasiw.

KARASMANIS -- Anthony
and Laurie are pleased to
annouce the birth of their son and
brother for Nicholas, Adrian
Christopher Clark, born April 15,
1993 at 8:07 p.m. weighing 7
Ibs., 2.3 0zs. Proud grandparents
are Nick and Lily Larasmanis and
Ernest and Joan Clark, both of
Brampton. Special thanks to Dr.
Kumar, Dr. Darling and the terrific
OB staff at Georgetown and Dis-
trict Memorial Hospita!.
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KURPIEWEIT -- Vic and
Melissa (nee Harris) are pleased
to announce the birth of their sec-
ond daughter, Amanda Lynn,
weighing 8 Ibs., 7 ozs. at Guelph
General Hospital. A sister for
Katelyn. Proud grandparents are
Mrs. Rose Kurpieweit and Mr. &
Mrs. Harold Harris all of Acton.

McNAMARA -- Steven and
Karen (Herrington) are thrilled to
announce the birth of their
daughter, Caitlin Christine, on
Sunday, April 18th, 1993 at 8:39
a.m., weighing 8 Ibs. 11 ozs. at
Georgetown and District Memori-
al Hospital. A beautiful little sister
for Meghan. Proud grandparents
are Doug and Vi Herrington. Spe-
cial thanks to Drs. Kumar, Trant
and Furness.

MERCIER -- On Good Friday
at Uxbridge Cottage Hospital, to
Larry and Patricia (nee Nesset) a
daughter, Molly Elizabeth, weigh-
ing 8 Ibs., 14 ozs. A sister for
Abby also born on Good Friday.
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MORRIS -- Jennifer and Dave
are delighted with the arrival of
Scott David (7 Ibs., 4 1/2 0zs.) on
April 11, 1993 at Oakville Trafal-
gar Hospital. Proud grandparents
are Betty Arbic and Joan and Vic
Morris.

May 1993

GLASSFORD - Shawn and
Fiona are pleased to announce
the birth of their son, Mitchell
Shawn, on Sunday May 2, 1993
at 6:55 pm, weighing 7 Ibs. 6
0zs., at Bracebridge Hospital.
Proud grandparents are Ruth and
Bill Glassford of Georgetown,
and lan and Elizabeth McGregor
of Mississauga.

MAGNO- Palmer, Debbie and
Kevin proudly announce the birth
of their new baby girl Candice
Ellen, on May 7, 1993, weighing
7 Ibs., 2 ozs. at 11:45 a.m. at
Georgetown and District Memori-
al Hospital. Special thanks to the
great staff and Drs. Kumar and
Dr. Furness for their great care.
Special welcome from: Grannie
Magno - (Glorie) Uncle Len, Aun-
tie Kelly, Auntie Kathy,Uncle
Dave and cousins Anthony and
Kyle Parent, all her Great Aunts
& Great Uncles and 2nd cousins
all over the place want to say Hi!

- Mom and baby doing well!

BABY FIDGET ARRIVES!!!

Breton-McGuire/McGuire -
Ramona and Dan are pleased to
introduce their firstborn, a son,
Nicholas Breton McGuire, born at
Oakville Trafalgar Hospital on
May 3,1993 at 9:37 p.m. weigh-
ing a feisty 8 Ibs., 12 1/2 ozs.
Nicky is welcomed with love by
first-time grandparents Robert
and Lucille Breton of George-
town, and repeat grandparents,
Don and Jean McGuire of
Oakville. Special thanks to
Dr.Over, Dr. Armstrong and Dr.
Ewaschuk. Patbam is thrilled.

ATKINSON - Eileen and Dun-
can are p'eased to announce the
birth of their third daughter,
Christina Lynn, born May 3,1993,
weighing 9 Ibs., 3 ozs. Proud
grandparents are Mary and Bill
Ramsay, Shirley Atkinson and
David Atkinson. Proud great
grandmother Doris Oakley. Wel-
comed by aunts, uncles and
cousins.

NORTON (Nee Jones) Jen-
nifer and Matthew are thrilled to
announce the safe arrival of their
brother Tyler Andrew, born May
10,1993, weighing, 8 Ibs.,10 ozs.
at Georgetown & District Memori-
al Hospital. They would like to
thank Drs. V. Kumar, C.
McCormick and Dr. Ashenhurst
for their special help with Mom &
Tyler. Also thanks to the OB staff
for their special care. Proud par-
ents are Deborah & Rod and
proud grandparents are Leonard
& Karla Jones, Stan & Carole
Norton and Jean & Lawrence
Hartnell.

SCOTT, Jim and Joan are
pleased to announce the birth of
their son, Adam Benjamin, on
May 7th, 1993, at Peel Memorial
Hospital, weighing 9 pounds 6
ounces. Lovingly welcomed by
big brother Michael and proud
grandparents Lino and Toni Apap
of Etobicoke and Tom and Ruth
Scott of Norval.

WARNER - Martin & Mandy
(nee Dawson) are proud to
announce the bLirth of their
daughter, Victoria Elizabeth, 6
Ibs., 4 ozs., at Georgetown and
District Memorial Hospital on May
29, 1993. Proud grandparents
are Courtney & Anita Warner of
Georgetown and George & Paula
Dawson of Milton. Special thanks
to Dr. Zeni and nurses at George-
town & District Memorial Hospi-
tal.
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IMERSON - Ken and Vicki
(nee Abercrombie) of George-
town are ecstatic to announce
thf birth of their daughter, Court-
ney Chantal, weighing 8 Ibs., 3
ozs. at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital, May 29,1993
at 8:18 a.m. A little sister for
Darcy. Proud 3rd time grandpar-
ents are Dave and Gail Aber-
crombie of Georgetown and tenth
grandchild for Bob and Jean
Imerson of Midland. Special
thanks to Dr. Phipps and Dr.
Kumar and the OB nursing staff.

KNOEPFLI - Rick and Lisa
(Burke) are thrilled to announce
the birth of Jamie's new sister,
Amanda Marie, born Saturday
May 29, 1993 weighing 6 Ibs. 15
1/2 ozs. Proud grandparents are
Anna Burke, and Richard and

Betty Knoepfli. Proud great
grandmother is Margaret Burke.
Special thanks to Dr. Jane Wilkin-
son and the O.B. staff at Credit
Valley Hospital.

VANDERLEEST - George
and Brenda (McMillan) are
thrilled to announce the birth of
their daughter Kaitlyn Amber Glo-
ria, born May 16,1993, weighing
7 Ibs., 1 ozs. Proud granaparents
are Edward and Gloria McMillan
of Acton and Mrs. Winnifred Van-
derleest of Georgetown. Kaitlyn
IS welcomed by many aunts,
uncles and cousins. Special
thanks to Dr. Michael Mayr and
the OB staff at Guelph General
Hospital.

SAUNDERS, Stephen and
Suzette are proud to anncunce
the birth of our son Mitchell
Stephen, on May 10,1993,
weighing 8 Ibs.,7 ozs. Proud
grandparents are Jean and John
Brown, Laurie Beaulieu and Ed
and Anne Saunders. Thanks to
Dr. Hoddinott, Dr. Kumar and the
staff at Georgetown and District
M?morial Hospital.

MARSHALL, Rob and Ste-
vie(Nee Poloz) are proud to
announce the arrival of their son,
Ryan Robert, on Monday, May
24th, 1993 at 8:02 p.m.weighing
in at 7 Ibs., 5 ozs. Proud grand-
parents Roy and Doreen Poloz
from Glen Williams, Lynda Hugh-
es and and Richard Northcut of
Brampton, Dave and Monica
Marshall of Lakefield. Also proud
great grandparents, aunts, uncles
and cousins. A special thanks to
Staff at Peel Memorial Hospital.
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